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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

JUNE 

8 Queen’s Birthday 
Holiday 

9 Online applications 
open for the OC 
class 2021 

12 Book Club due back 

 

JULY 

3 School Holidays start 

20 Staff return Term 3 

21 Students return  T3 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It was fantastic to see all of the students back last week. They were so 
eager to see their friends and to soak up all of their lessons.  
 
This week will see the recommencement of our music lessons, with Mrs 
Adlington also returning to teach. She will be teaching each class a song 
that we will record and upload to our school website in lieu of an assem-
bly this term. 
 
Due to Covid restrictions our combined Smalls Schools Cross Country 
Carnival has also had to be cancelled. Not to let this defeat us, we are 
now in training, running the grounds of the school. The students will be 
running or walking laps of the original Fun Run track that we created two 
years ago. If you see us out and about, don’t forget to wave. To assist, 
please ensure your children have shoes they can run in each day and a 
water bottle. 
 
Our school newsletter will now be sent home on a Tuesday as of next 
week.  Please keep an eye our for it. 
 
Unfortunately parents are still entering the school grounds without 
contacting the office first.  Please kiss your child at your designated gate 
and do not enter the school grounds unless you have permission.   
 
Finally, Uniform Shop orders are still being taken but please remember 
to phone ahead. It is difficult to fill orders on the spot. Please remember 
that because the uniform shop is a P&C run entity, the school cannot 
accept credit or debit cards for these purchases. 
 
Have a great week. 
 
Mrs Glennan 
Principal 
 
BOOK CLUB 
Book Club is due back on the 12th June, 2020.  Late orders will not be 
accepted.  
 
 

 
 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 

ADULTS ARE NOT TO ENTER 

THE SCHOOL GROUNDS UN-

LESS THEY HAVE NOTIFIED 

THE SCHOOL.  KISS AND DROP 

YOUR CHILD OFF AT THE 

SCHOOL GATE AND RING 

AHEAD IF YOU HAVE AN AP-



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

OC PLACEMENT FOR 2021  
If your child is in Year 4 and you are interested in applying for the Year 5 opportunity class place-
ment for 2021 the online application opens on Tuesday 9th June, 2020 and closes on Friday 
26th June, 2020.  If you are interested in a placement, please arrange with the office to pick up 
an information package.   
 

BIRTHDAYS 
 My apologies to all students last week who were all made a year older.   

Unfortunately my age program on our EBS system increased each child a year.   
Ages have all been adjusted on the website newsletter. 

Students and Mr Tucker 

taking part in the 

“Chicken Divas”  National 

Simultaneous Storytime 

last Wednesday 

CHALLENGE 

A prize for anyone who solves 

this maths problem.  Mrs 

Glennan has the answer. 


